## **Barbara Irvine**

From:

Chris Berry <crberry@metrocast.net>

Sent:

Monday, July 3, 2023 2:39 PM

To:

Vanessa Price; 'Paul Thibodeau'

Cc:

Barbara Irvine

Subject:

RE: Young Road Subdivision

## Good Afternoon,

To allow the applicant time to finalize some of the additional studies requested by the planning board we would request the application be continued to the meeting in August.



Christopher R. Berry, SIT Principal, President Berry Surveying & Engineering 335 Second Crown Point Road Barrington, NH 03825 603-332-2863

From: Vanessa Price < VPrice@barrington.nh.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 2:31 PM

To: crberry@metrocast.net; 'Paul Thibodeau' <paulthibodeau1@gmail.com>

Cc: Barbara Irvine <br/>
<br/>
birvine@barrington.nh.gov>

Subject: RE: Young Road Subdivision

Good afternoon.

Will you have anything for resubmittal for the July 11, 2023 meeting? The deadline for resubmittals is tomorrow (holiday, so maybe today?). If not, please send a request of continuance of you are looking to do that. Thanks!

Have a great holiday!

Best Regards,

## Vanessa Price

Town Planner Town of Barrington, NH 4 Signature Drive Barrington, NH 03825 (603) 664-0195